
Regular flights to Moscow!

2021 7 April

Starting from April 2021 regular flights on the route

Tashkent - Moscow - Tashkent will be resumed on Saturdays on a weekly basis.

In order to fly on this route it is required to have a PCR test (in Russian or English) no earlier than 3 calendar
days prior to arrival in Russia. All citizens of the Republic of Uzbekistan and foreigners with residence permit in
Uzbekistan are accepted for this flight, without taking into account the restrictions on entry to Russia, envisaged
by the decree of the Russian Federation Government dated 16.03.2020, ? 635-r.

Direction By day  

Tashkent - Moscow - Tashkent Saturday Buy ticket

 

https://book.uzairways.com/en/TASVKO

